
Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope you are having a wonderful summer holiday and have spent valuable time with your
loved ones.  After two very positive results days for Year 11 and Year 13, we are looking
forward to welcoming the students back for the new academic year and are confident that
Cheslyn Hay Academy can go from strength to strength.

I would like to outline the start of term arrangements which were previously sent at the end
of last year. The new term will begin for all students on Tuesday 6th September. Our Uniform
Guide can be found on our website here. Please see below the term dates for the next
Academic Year:

INSET day: Monday 5 September
Term starts: Tuesday 6 September

Inset day: Friday 30th September
Holiday: Monday 24 October – Friday 28 October
INSET day: Friday 2nd December
Term ends: Friday 16 December
Holiday: Monday 19 December – Monday 2 January

Spring Term 2023

Term starts: Tuesday 3 January
Holiday: Monday 20 February – Friday 24 February
Term ends: Friday 31 March
Holiday: Monday 3 April – Friday 14 April
Easter Sunday: Sunday 9 April

Summer Term 2023

Term starts: Monday 17 April
May Day: Monday 1 May
Holiday: Monday 29 May – Friday 2 June
Inset day: Monday 26th June
Term ends: Friday 21 July
INSET days: Monday 24 July and Tuesday 25 July
Holiday: Wednesday 26 July – Friday 1 September

I know many students will be keen to know where they should go on the first day of term.
Students should be in school for 8:30 am, with years 8, 9, 10, 11 and 13 heading straight to
their tutor room, shown in the table below. Year 12 should meet in the Sixth Form Centre and

https://www.cheslynhayacademy.org.uk/school-life/essential-information/


Year 7 will gather on the tennis courts where they will be greeted by Mr Evans and the tutors
(in a similar way to their induction day in July).  School will finish at 3pm, the same time as
last year.

Students will receive their timetables on the first morning back. With the exception of Year 10
Blue Half, students will not need to bring their PE kits on the first day.  They will need their
essential school equipment: pen, pencil, ruler, scientific calculator and iPad.

Staffordshire County Council have confirmed that all new bus passes and information
regarding changes to routes have been sent out to parents. Please check the expiry date on
your child’s pass and retain it if this date is yet to be reached. New passes will not
automatically be renewed for September if current passes are still valid. If you have any
queries you can contact Staffordshire County Council school transport on 0300 111 8000.

Yours sincerely

Ms N Crookshank
Headteacher


